
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR NAP ITEMS 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school has to comply with Health and Human Services requirements with regard to 

storing children’s nap items.  Currently we are having difficulty storing nap items to 

comply with regulations.  We would like you to kindly send nap items that will fit into 

each child’s individual bin.  The nap classroom has no space to accommodate the 

growing number of pillows, blankets and comforters.  If your child’s nap items don’t fit 

the bin and fit on the shelf the school has to return those items that are too large and 

exchange them for more appropriate and smaller sized items. 

 

Here is a list of items the children can have for their nap; 

☑ Crib sheet 

☑ Soft sheet to cover (the classroom has heat or air-conditioning to accommodate 

changing weather) 

☑ Small soft animal (ONLY if your child needs one to help them sleep) 

☑ Small pillowcase (to fit all these items listed above to send them for washing on 

Friday) 

 

Please remember to label all these items with your child’s name to avoid mix-up of nap 

items. 

 

Please look at the bin that is placed in the sign-in/out area to determine the size of items 

that will fit in the bin that is available to hold all the above items. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Dinusha Perera 

Director 

 


